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Commission feit that the 141 ex-prisoners of~ war who were
employed in construction yards arter their release might flot
have been able to exercise their choice about the zone of~
residence, it decided that their cases would be treated as
residual cases remaining to be disposed .of under Article
14(d) ofa the Agreement.

22. As regards the rirst cotuplaint, the Canadian Delegatioe
came t6 a different conclusion: tilat the rive prisoners-of-war
were released some time al'ter the cease-fire buýt should have
been handed over to the Frenchi High Command in accordance with
Article 21. No deflnite conclusion wvas reached by the Canadial
Delegation on the allegation that they were detained.as.
prisoners-o'-war for one year aI'ter the cease-fie,, but there
was evidence to indicate that they were under some' torm of
restricted liberty as a resuit' or which they could not exerqise
their right under Article 14(d). As regards the second
complaint, the Canadian Delegation ca >me to..the conclusion tt
the general allegation was neither proved nor disproved,,but
considered that these and similar cades coining zto the notice
of the Commission,,should be dealt with in accordance witti
Article 21 if the former prisoners-or-war were released arter
the cease-rire,,or in acoordance with Article 14ý(d) if reîo&BOd
before the cease-fire, but held under some restriction on
liberty while working in construction camps or work yards
al'ter their release.


